
CARS  Christmas  Donation
Basket
CARS members,

Fortunately,  ae6la,  made  a  wise  decision  to  cancel  last
Sunday's annual
CARS Christmas Party
due to freezing temperatures, causing dangerous icing on many
roads in
Calaveras County.

Unfortunately,  we  were  all  disappointed  by  the  party's
cancellation.
However, the "Christmas Donation Basket"
planned for the party is still empty, and we would still like
to make a
"CARS Donation" to the Food Bank.

Last year, many members donated to this cause to help those
less
fortunate than most. Hopefully, your donation will
help CARS reach its goal of beating last year's total of
$680.00
presented to the Food Bank.

It is not to late donate to the Food Bank by sending your
check directly
to CARS, Inc, which in turn will make a
check out to the Food Bank for the total received. Please try
to send
your donation to Bill by December 21st or
sooner....

Please be as generous as you can with your donation, and you
will be
informed of the total collected and
presented to the Food Bank on behalf of CARS, Inc. members.

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=778
http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=778


Send  you  tax  deductible  (CARS,  Inc.  is  a  non-profit
organization)
donation to:

CARS, Inc.
PO Box 391
Angels Camp, CA 95222

Attention: Bill Holmes, Treasurer

Merry Christmas to everyone...!!

73
John
KI6ART


